
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 

 D- LIFE GROUPS 
Please sign up for  
D-Life Groups. Sign up 
sheets and sample  
lessons are on the WMU 
Table. Call the Church 
Office 256-447-9496 or  
 
          Pam Jones  
        256-405-7440  
        for more info. 

YOUTH!!! 
 

Our Youth will be having 
a costume party on Wed., 
Oct. 30th at 6:00 p.m. 
Whoever has the best 
costume will receive a 
Chic Fil A gift card. 
 
If you would like to assist 
in preparing for this 
event you can contact 
Whitney Grimes at 
256-453-7680. 
 
Ages 6th grade to 12th 
grade. 

TRUNK OR TREAT 
We encourage as 
many as can to  
decorate & set up for 
our Trunk or Treat 
on Thursday,  
Oct. 31st by 5:00 pm 
This is one 
way we 
can reach 
out to our 
youth. 

 

 

November 3, 2019 
Special Day of Celebration 

leading up to our 

150th Anniversary 
 

Sharing God’s Word 
Dr. Roger Wilmore 

 
Special Music 

Reverend Kevin Reeves 
         Doug Rosser, Jr. and Cindy Holbrooks 
 

Service Time 10:15-11:15 
 

Soups and Chili and Desserts 

Immediately following service 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Jerry Rhodes 256-506-2664 
Brian Bryant 205-305-2903 

Oct. 20,  2019 

 
Welcome     Michael Ingram 
 
  

“All Hail The Power Of Jesus Name” 
 

“Jesus” 
 

“Jesus Messiah” 
 
 

 
Offertory Prayer    Darren Hood 
 

“Your Name” 
 

 
 
Message     Michael Ingram 
 
 
 
Invitation         “You Are My King (Amazing Love)” 

“Holy Spirit” 
 
 
 

Announcements Video 
 
 
 

Decisions     Michael Ingram 
 
 
 
Closing Prayer     Sparks Harper 
 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Oct. 20th 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

Erin Gunnels Bridal Tea 1:00-3:00 p.m. F.H. 

 Awana Clubs meet 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, Oct. 22nd 

GRMC,  pass out goody bags & lunch, leave 10:30  
Wednesday, Oct. 23rd 

    Business Mtg. 6:00 p.m. 

 Bible Study, 6:00 p.m. F.H. 

 Youth 6:00 p.m. 

 Choir 7:00 p.m. 
Sunday, Oct. 27th 

     Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

     Compass Advisory Council @ 2:00 p.m. 

 150th Anniversary Special Prayer time 

 @ 4:30 in the Sanctuary 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

Oct. 20th-Oct. 27th 

 

 Babies:  Lori Deerman  

Toddlers 1: Dana & Dustin Mobley  

 2’s & 3’s:      Sam & Mac Allen  

 4’s & 5’s: Kristi & Cayla Parris                      

Security:  Danny Pointer, Jeff Haney 

Children’s Church: Ryan & Anna Chambless 

           You may swap with someone if there is a need to. 

Babies:  Chuck & Kelly Lockridge 

Toddlers 1: Alison & Sheldon Estes 

 2’s & 3’s:       Patty & Molly Clemons 

 4’s & 5’s  Missie & Haley Bostick            

 Security:                 Sparks Harper, David Martin 

 Children’s Church: Chris & Kim Hanson 

            You may swap with someone if there is a need to.  

Oct. 22nd 
Jane Pentecost 
Macy Hanson 

Oct. 23rd 
Jubal Feazell 

Matthew Haney 
Oct. 24th 

Caitlin Bates 
Oct. 26th 

Jade Richardson 
Oct. 27th 

Johnny Bain 
Sidney Hoskins 

SUNDAY,  Oct. 20th 

SUNDAY,  Oct. 27th 

 WMU Recipe Book 
We have extended the 
deadline for turning in 
recipes for our recipe 
book. Please turn in by 
Sunday, Oct. 20th to  
Holly Williams, Kaye 
Hansmann, Shelia  
Harper or Church  
office. Thank you. 

Anyone going to 
GRMC to pass out 
goody bags, Oct. 22nd 
please be at the church 
by 10:30 a.m. to ride 
the bus. This is for  
Anyone, any age. Come  
join us for a time of 
fellowship & service. 

Thank you so much for 
letting us use the 
church facility on Sept. 
28th. It is greatly  
appreciated! Love the 
sisters of  
    Zeta Tau Alpha!!! 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

Rember our Special Prayer Time on  
Oct. 27th at 4:30 p.m. in our sanctuary. 
On November 3rd, Kevin Reeves will be 
here with us leading our worship and 
Bro. Roger Wilmore will be sharing 
God’s Word. Thank you, 
 Martha Garner, Scott Maddox 

Please don’t forget our Ten 
($10.00) for a Turkey  
Program. Mark your 
envelope “Turkey”.   

Deadline is Nov. 10th. Thank you for 
helping a family to be able to  
celebrate. PBC appreciates you!!! 

Join us for a BRIDAL SHOWER  
In honor of Erin Gunnels 
Sunday, October 20, 2019 

1:00-3:00 p.m. 
Piedmont First Baptist Church 

105 N. Main St., Piedmont, Alabama 
Registered at: 

|Dillards|Target| Bed Bath & Beyond| 

From the Pages of the 
“Little Flock” 

After having been licensed to 
preach and ordained as a minister, 
Rev. George Dent Harris accepted 
a calling to the “Little Flock” in 
October, 1884 that was to begin five 
stints totaling 19 years of service 
characterized by much spiritual 
growth over a 25 year period. In 
1899, the Piedmont INQUIRER  
Newspaper quoted: “To estimate 
his popularity with the church one 
may count the years between 1888 
and 1899; nor do church lines 
bound his popularity as an able and 
eloquent expounder of the scripture 
He is second to none, and his every 
day life is greatly beloved.” 

goody bags, Oct. 22nd 
please be at the church 

Anyone, any age. Come  

On November 3rd we will have a Soup 
and Chili luncheon immediately follow-
ing the morning worship service,  
celebrating our upcoming 150th Anni-
versary in January. Church will provide 
crackers and drinks. There will be a 
sign up sheet on the WMU table in the 
hallway. Please list soup or chili, 
desserts will also be appreciated. Thank 
you ladies for all your help.  

Dear Church Family, Thank you for the 
many expressions of love, the prayers, 
visits, phone calls and food during my 
surgery. Thanks to the quilting group 
for the beautiful blanket.. 
  Peggy Peel 

To the many people in my church  
family who are there when I need 
help, I want to say a great big 
“Thank you” for loving me and 
always are there when I need you. 
Thanks be to God for First Baptist 
Church and its members. 
    Love in Christ,  
              Bert McCullough 
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